
 
Friends of the Quiet Water Society 

 

We need your help to keep our event, the 
Quiet Adventures Symposium, going strong. 
We ask you to support us by becoming one of 
the Friends of the Quiet Water Society. The 
Society is the non-profit whose volunteers 
create each Quiet Adventures Symposium 
(QAS). 
 

 

 
Become one of the Friends of the Quiet Water 
Society and support our annual event, the Quiet 
Adventures Symposium. All Friends will receive 
the QAS e-newsletter with event updates and 
speaker/exhibitor profiles. You can be proud to 
help us promote non-motorized, outdoor 
recreation and to conserve our Great Lakes 
resources. 
  

Choose a Friends of the Quiet Water Society level of support: 
    ·  Friend - $30.00/year 
    ·  Best Friend - $50.00/year 
    ·  Sustaining Friend - $300.00, a one-time fee 
  

 
 

The Quiet Adventures Symposium is brought to you by The Quiet Water Society. 
Thanks for helping us make it happen every year since 1996. 


